Notice Regarding Bulk Import of Orders During "Black Friday Shopping Carnival”

Dear SaleYee distributors,

Hello everyone! Thank you for your continued support and trust in our platform. As
the upcoming Black Friday shopping carnival approaches, we are planning to adjust
and optimize the working hours of our overseas warchouses to better meet your
delivery timeliness needs.

In order to ensure the delivery timeliness of your order, our overseas warchouse will
arrange overtime work next weekend. During this period, we will make every effort to
ensure that your order can be processed and shipped promptly, providing you with a
more efficient shopping experience.

In order to better distribute the number of orders, we hope that you can import orders
into the platform system on weekends as much as possible to avoid a concentrated
import on Monday. This will help us better arrange order processing and delivery
work, ensuring that each distributor's order can be processed in a timely manner, and
avoiding the impact of delivery time caused by the concentration of orders.

We wish all distributors a successful Black Friday with high order volumes. SaleYee
will do its utmost to provide you with better services. Thank you for your continued
trust and support in SaleYee !

SaleYee Distribution Platform
November 15, 2023



